
 

 

04 June 2025 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Year 3 Swimming – Miss Kealey 
 
All children in Miss Kealey’s Year 3 class will be going swimming each afternoon at Leasowe Leisure 
Centre week commencing Monday 09 June 2025.   
 
All children will need a towel and suitable swimwear (swimming trunks or a one piece swim suit that 
covers the stomach area) as shown below.  The pool instructors will prevent children from swimming if 
they do not have the correct swimwear. 
 
 

  
 

 
Swimming is part of the national curriculum and we expect all children to participate.  
 
If you have any concerns regarding swimming, please speak to Miss Kealey.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Murphy 
Headteacher     
 


